
 

GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE BASOHLI 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

REOPENING OF ONLINE ADMISSION PORTAL 

FOR  

ADMISSION TO SEMESTER-1  

OF FOUR YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME 

 

Online application for admission to Four Year Undergraduate 

Programme (FYUGP) 2024-25 in the Govt. Degree Colleges affiliated 

to the University of Jammu shall reopen from 25-08-2024  and the 

last date for filling of the online forms shall be 04-09-2024.  

All the left out students desirous of seeking admission to the 

Four Year Undergraduate Programme in the above mentioned 

institutions are required to apply online Non-CUET application form 

within this period through- https://jkadmission.samarth.ac.in 
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Principal 
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